Date: Thu 02 May 2024 01:42:37 PM CEST

To:

Ce:
From:
Subject:

vo: SR

Apologies for the delay, I was on a sick leave.

It should be possible to choose annual payment when you purchase additional
Zoom Rooms online.

Thank you,

Thank you very much,

> Dear

> as already indicated we will be continuing with our current plan. That
> 1is

> 7499 meeting host licences plus 5 webinars.

>

> We’ll also change the Zoom rooms billing period from monthly to yearly.
>

> Could you please confirm in the reply to this mail that this way is

> feasible? It

> 1s just that I have been told that we’d need such a confirmation for

> archival

> purposes.

>

>

>

>

>

>
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